
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Choir Club Summer Autumn 2023 – all Year Groups 
 

The Choir club takes place on Wednesday from 8.00am to 8.40am.   The club will take place in the 
main hall.    
 

If your child would like to apply for a place, please fill in the form below and return it as soon as 
possible.  Please let us know if your child cannot attend any session.  
 

Please be aware that this club maybe cancelled on the day of the club, if we are absent from school 
and there is no-one available to take this club.  School will telephone you, if this is the case. 
 
Your child will be allocated a place unless this club is over-subscribed. If oversubscribed, children’s 
names will be selected at random and anyone not being successful will be notified and kept on a 
reserve waiting list. 
 

Information from this letter will be collated and shared with members of staff at school, involved in 
supporting this club.   The information provided will be stored in line with Hampshire County Council 
Record Retention Schedule. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Katie Price 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please return this form to the main School Office 
 
I would like my child ______________________ in class ______ to join choir. 
 
 
I understand that my child should attend each week, as lack of attendance could mean forfeiting 
their place.  
 

Signed ………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)    Date:……………………………… 
 
 
 

• Please note that the school telephone number is: 01252 957540 


